Troop 294
Boy Scout of America
7176 Cahen Drive
San Jose, Ca 95120

February 14, 1991

Mr. Jerry Gibson President Almaden Rotary Club

Dear Mr. Gibson:

On behalf of the Boy Scout of America Troop 294, I wish to thank you and the Almaden Rotary Club for your generous grant of \$250 to Troop 294 for 1991.

Having experienced rapid growth in the number of active boy scouts served by Troop 294 during the last two years, the troop's need, to add new equipment and to maintain existing ones in working condition, is substantial. Recognizing this need, the Troop Committee implemented a multi-year program for equipment improvement, and has allocated funds for its 1991 phase. Your grant will now allow the troop to accelerate, to the benefit of its boy scouts, portion of the improvement plan.

The Troop Committee in its recent meeting decided to encourage participation by the boy scouts in service projects sponsored by Almaden Rotary Club, when such activities are appropriate for the boys scouts. Being a member of both the Rotary Club and the Committee, and an assistant scoutmaster, Mr. Brian O'neill would serve as the troop's liaison for these activities.

We wish you and your organization a successful 1991.

Sincerely,

C. C. Su Committee Chairman

Copy:

Daniel Wong, Treasurer Eric Larson, Scoutmaster Brian O'Neill, Assistant Scoutmaster Vic Nusbaum, Past Committee Chairman